
WSR 22-07-042
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

GAMBLING COMMISSION
[Filed March 14, 2022, 11:01 a.m.]

The Washington state gambling commission has changed the follow-
ing regular meeting:

From: October 13-14, 2022.
To: October 6-7, 2022.
If you need further information, contact Julie Anderson, 

360-486-3453, julie.anderson@wsgc.wa.gov, www.wsgc.wa.gov.
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